Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 10:50 AM

To: David J. Adkins; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Brandon Sinclair; Michael Barrett

Subject: RE: closure report, Lime Rock Resources, Atoka San Andreas Unit 149

RE: closure report, Lime Rock Resources, Atoka San Andreas Unit 149

All,
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5345.
Thank you,

Victoria Venegas

EMNRD

OCD-District Il

811 S First St. Artesia

NM 88210
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

From: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 2:11 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Brandon Sinclair <bsinclair@talonlpe.com>; Michael Barrett
<mbarrett@limerockresources.com>

Subject: [EXT] closure report, Lime Rock Resources, Atoka San Andreas Unit 149

Mr. Bratcher,

Attached please find our closure report for the Lime Rock ASAU 149. Please let us know if you have any
questions. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022

Cell: 575.441.4835

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742

Web: www.talonlpe.com






